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Jolly Rodgers Preschool Newsletter March 2022
THIS MONTH WE WILL BE LOOKING AT ‘THE WONDERS OF NATURE’ – INCLUDING LIFE CYCLES. ALSO ‘ST PATRICK’S DAY, MOTHER’S DAY.

Our learning through play will continue to progress well throughout our monthly activities. The children will continue to build on new skills daily, please encourage these at home. This month we will be exploring and celebrating the traditions of Mother’s Day and St Patricks Day. We will look at how it is celebrated in different countries and tradition associated. 
THIS MONTH’S SONG’S (please encourage your child to sing these with you)

M-U-M-M-Y
I’m a little Leprechaun
The Fuzzy caterpillar

Five little speckled frogs

Chick chick chick chick chicken
Springtime song

Pancake song

Frog song
THIS MONTH’S COLOUR –YELLOW
The water tray will contain yellow water and we will add theme related items throughout the month.
The sand will be dry and we will add yellow items throughout the month.
Dough will be yellow.
THIS MONTH’S ARTS (we will send home children’s work for you to display)

All art work will include gluing, sticking, colouring, painting and cutting relating to our theme.
We will encourage collection of leaves, sticks, stones for creation of our nature pictures and art
We will be making, Mother’s Day artwork. St Patrick’s pictures, life cycle arts & crafts and much more...
Free play art resources and junk art available throughout each week.

We will be making panckaes and also taste testing different types of food for St Patrick’s Day e.g. potato bread, Irish stew, champ etc.
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THIS MONTH THE LOFT WILL BE “A SPRINGTIME GARDEN CENTRE 
Ground level – kitchen role play
Upper level – will be developed as a spring garden centre
All children will be encouraged to create their own items for the loft area and create their own artwork. 

THIS MONTH’S CIRCLE TIME

Within the classroom we will use “Circle Time” to read stories, poems etc to develop each child’s love of books and language.

We will read books and learn our new songs. Our songs & stories will all be theme related and will include the following
I love my mummy

5 Minutes peace
Mini beasts
Guess how much I love you
The hungry caterpillar

St Patrick’s Day
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We will also use circle time to discuss:

Shapes, letters, numbers 
The colour yellow 
‘Wonder of nature’
Life cycles

Story of St. Patrick

In addition during circle time children will have an input to make plans and they will also discuss what they have liked in the room and anything they would like to change. Their input and feedback will help staff shape plans to meet the children’s interests and needs.

THIS MONTH’S BIRTHDAY’S 

Each month we may have a birthday celebration; we will create a birthday chart and sing “Happy Birthday”. Each child will be added to this chart as their birthday occurs throughout the year. If you wish you may send a cake/or healthy option to celebrate during break. (All Cakes must be nut free).

HAPPY BIRTHDAY:

      Mae
     Olivia

    Rajiv

    Finn A

       😊 
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PHYSICAL ACTIVITIES
Physical activities will be continued to be promoted through both indoor and outdoor weekly plans.

We will be outside everyday –please supply warm Coats. The children will be introduced to a variety of games and outdoor equipment. 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

Jolly Rodgers staff are here to discuss any aspect of pre-school with you at anytime, either speak to one of us directly, phone or email and we will get back to you. 

Can we ask that you please be extra cautious when driving around the car park area and always be aware of adults and children. We are sure you can appreciate that there are a lot of children within the nursery being collected at different times and it can be busy. Please always be attentive of this. Can we please remind you not to block the area where nursery vehicles are parked. This must be kept clear at all times so the vehicles can get in and out and we can safely off load the children. Thank you.
Can we please ask, if you know your child will not be attending nursery whether it be due to illness or holidays, that you let us know. Thank you.
                                ‘BIG YELLOW FRIDAY’- 

       FRIDAY4th MARCH – WEAR SOMETHING YELLOW TO NURSERY                                                                                               
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**THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT – WE MANAGED TO RAISE £350.00!!!**
Just a reminder that the nursery will be closed on Thursday 17th March and will re-open on Friday 18th at 7.30am. Thank you.

Thank you from all in pre school 
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